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Friday 28th June 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

South Hill School Art Exhibition 2024! 
(and meet the new teacher) 

 

We are delighted to announce that the South Hill School Art Exhibition will take place on 

Wednesday 3rd July 2024 from 3.20 pm to 6 pm.   

 
This is a wonderful opportunity for you to come and see your child’s art work displayed in the 
school hall in our very own art gallery! 
 
Art Week took place at the beginning of this half term and the children have produced some 
lovely pieces of art work, linked to the theme of Colour and Mood in Art. 
 

Your child’s art work can be purchased for £3.00 per piece. This can be by cash on the night or 
via School Gateway until Wednesday 10th July.  Purchased art work will be sent home on Friday 
12th July.    The cost for the art work will go towards art resources for the school for next year.  
 

Please enter the Art Exhibition via the Key Stage 1 door. 
  

Meet your child’s new teacher 
The evening will also be an opportunity for you to say farewell to your child’s current teacher 
and meet your child’s new class teacher.  Teachers will be in their classrooms. 
 

Entry 

EYFS/KS1 parents and pupils 
Please enter the Art Exhibition via the KS1 entry door where you can visit the gallery and then 
visit your child’s new and old classroom. 
 

KS2 parents and pupils 
Please enter via the KS2 morning entry door and visit your child’s new and old classroom and 
then visit the art gallery or you can access the Art Gallery via the KS1 door. 

 
Thank you for your continued support and we hope that you enjoy the celebration of art at 
South Hill School.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

J Wellbelove          

 
Miss Wellbelove  
Headteacher 
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